
1

Askin, Tim

From: Walter, Sandy <SWalter@rwbaird.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 2:50 PM
To: Askin, Tim
Subject: Re: 3316 North Lake Drive - 3rd Floor Replacement Window Request

Thank you. It’s called S Climate solutions and the installer is Argo Windows. Also awaiting an estimate for a Marvin 
window same type of window.  
 
On Apr 10, 2018, at 1:12 PM, Askin, Tim <Tim.Askin@milwaukee.gov> wrote: 

Received. I am in the process of scheduling you for the May meeting. 
  
Can you please name the window manufacturer whose brochure you included? 
  
Thank you, 
  
Tim Askin, Senior Planner 
Historic Preservation Commission 
City of Milwaukee 
414-286-5712 
Tim.Askin@Milwaukee.gov 
  
  
  
From: Walter, Sandy [mailto:SWalter@rwbaird.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 12:31 PM 
To: Historic Preservation Commission 
Cc: Askin, Tim; ESW 
Subject: 3316 North Lake Drive - 3rd Floor Replacement Window Request 
  
Hello – per discussion with Tim, please find attachment a replacement window request for the same 
window that is currently in place when the Condo was purchased June 2017. 
  
The replacement would be for one of the two windows in attachment 1. The other is my neighbors 
(adjoining wall).  
  
Thank you, 
  
Christopher (Sandy) Walter 
http://www.rwbaird.com/ci/sales-trading/equity-sales-trading/ies-disclaimer.aspx 
The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless 
otherwise exempted from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-
mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records 
retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at 
www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer  


